
Eagle Alert 5/22/13 

Cheney Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred at the Cheney 
McDonalds on 1st Street last night, 5/21/13, at approximately 11:12PM. The suspect was 
described as a white male, early 20s, 5'8"-5'10", 140lbs-170lbs, and clean shaven. Suspect was 
wearing a black wig with black bandana, plaid shirt, light blue jeans with paint or bleach stains, 
and black shoes. The suspect, armed with a black handgun, fled the scene south bound on foot. 
Spokane Police Department K-9 unit tracked suspect to the 2400 block of University Lane, 
where it is believed the suspect may have left the area in a vehicle, description of vehicle 
unknown. Anyone having information, call Cheney Dispatch at 509-535-9233. 

 


